
3sHealth is 
improving 
coverage for 
hearing aids

Your benefits plan 
helps ensure you have 
healthy hearing. 

As of September 1, 2023, coverage related 
to hearing aids is increasing. Every five 
consecutive years, plan members will be 
covered for the purchase, repair (excluding 
batteries or routine maintenance), and 
installation of hearing aid(s), up to a 
maximum of $1,500 for each ear. This 
essentially doubles the previous level of 
coverage. 

This coverage is based on the written 
recommendation of an audiologist. Plan 
members are covered for audiologist-
performed hearing tests every four years, to 
a maximum of $120 for you or your spouse 
and $140 for each child under age 18. 


